
Borah, Apurba <aborah@usbr.gov>

Re: Allocation and default schedule pdf and word doc: May 29 DWR Forecast

Rod Meade <rodmeade@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 13, 2013 at 3:35 AM
To: "Borah, Apurba" <aborah@usbr.gov>
Cc: Alicia Forsythe <aforsythe@usbr.gov>, Michael Mitchener <mmitchener@usbr.gov>, Mario Manzo
<mmanzo@usbr.gov>, Michelle Banonis <mbanonis@usbr.gov>, Lui Zaninovich <lzaninovich@usbr.gov>, DOUGLAS
DEFLITCH <ddeflitch@usbr.gov>, RUFINO GONZALEZ <rgonzalez@usbr.gov>, Scott McBain
<Scott@mcbaintrush.com>, Peter Vorster <vorster@bay.org>, "Stephen H. Ottemoeller"
<sottemoeller@friantwater.org>, "Luce, William" <wluce@friantwater.org>, Monty Schmitt <mschmitt@nrdc.org>,
Paul Romero <promero@water.ca.gov>, John Netto <john_netto@fws.gov>, Rhonda Reed
<Rhonda.Reed@noaa.gov>, Gerald Hatler <ghatler@dfg.ca.gov>, Katrina Harrison <kharrison@usbr.gov>, Erin Rice
<erice@usbr.gov>

Apurba,

Thank you for the latest Allocation and Default Flow Schedule.  I have reviewed the June 11 Allocation and
Flow Schedule and concur with the Default Flow Schedule contained therein, pending an opportunity to discuss
my May 28 request/recommendation to transfer unreleased Interim Flows to the Fall.  I will call you about this
when I return from my vacation.

In terms of my May 28 request, I apologize for assuming that we all had a common understanding of the
background for my request.  I was apparently too focused on getting away for my vacation; however, I think
Monty's May 29 email responding to Michael captured the understanding and intent of my request and suggest
we discuss this when I return.

I will be back in my office on June 17.  Perhaps you and Michael can talk about setting up a time/date after
I return for discussing my May 28 request. 

Thank you.

Rod

Rod Meade
Restoration Administrator

On Tuesday, June 11, 2013, Borah, Apurba wrote:
Rod,

The latest DWR B120 water supply forecast was published on May 29, 2013 as a result of which CVP water
supply allocation, Friant Division was increased to 50% on June 5, 2013. The DWR forecast projected about
785 TAF, and 845 TAF unimpaired runoff for 90% and 50% exceedence probability respectively. Friant division
water allocation is based on 815 TAF unimpaired runoff to Lake Millerton. As per the draft RFG, the SJRRP
has prepared an updated Interim Flow allocation and default flow schedule, effective June 10, 2013. This latest
updated Interim Flow allocation will increase the base flow from 268 cfs to 350 cfs during July-August. Please
let us know if you have any questions.

Apurba   



-- 
Apurba Borah, PhD, PE, PMP
Hydraulic Engineer
San Joaquin River Restoration Program
U.S. Bureau of Reclamation
2800 Cottage Way, MP-170
Sacramento, CA 95825
ABorah@usbr.gov
(916) 978-5460

Rod Meade
SJRRP Restoration Administrator
1221 Torrey Pines Road
La Jolla, CA 92037
858.531.1705
rodmeade@gmail.com

-- 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=rodmeade@gmail.com

